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Request: 
 
Please provide copies of all letters and emails that were sent to the council from any local 
Chambers Of Commerce in 2018, which relate to homelessness, rough sleepers or 
begging in the council's area. 
 
This should include all such correspondence that was sent to:  
(a) the council's leader / chief executive 
(b) the council's representative for business/ economics (if applicable) 
(c) the council's representative for town planning or communities (if applicable) 
(d) the council's representative for homelessness/ poverty (if applicable) 
 
Response: 
 
The Chief Executive's Office have received no correspondence from the Chamber of 
Commerce in 2018 on this subject. 


